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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Clare (City of Saint Paul) <support@saintpaul.zendesk.com>
Sent: Thursday, September 8, 2022 4:35 PM
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul); Haas, Sarah (CI-StPaul)
Subject: Re: 700 Watson Ave - Q1 2022 Assessment Removal

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 
 
Sorry, the address should be: 750 STEWART AVE. The property ID number is: 112823440006. 

 

Thanks! 

 

Clare Pillsbury 

 

--  

Clare Pillsbury 

City of Saint Paul 

Department of Public Works - Garbage 

651-266-6101 

garbage@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

https://www.stpaul.gov/garbage 

 

                                                                                                      C onversati on ID:  cf4955f9-2fbd-11ed-8d05- ec0d975211ae 0c854ced-2fbe-11ed-828d- 2e3f3ec42954 03c10c1On Thu, September 8 at 16:32, Clare Pillsbury wrote:  
Hello Mai, 
 

Could you submit a file to remove the Q1 2022 assessment removal for the property at 700 Watson Ave? The 

reason that we are removing it is due to the death of the former property owner in August 2021. Due to this event, 

the property was vacant during the time period in question. 

 

Thanks! 

 

--  

Clare Pillsbury 

City of Saint Paul 

Department of Public Works - Garbage 

651-266-6101 

garbage@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

https://www.stpaul.gov/garbage 


